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I am so dissapointed in all the house bills coming through. My head can’t spin fast 

enough. These bills are so destructive to the hard working Oregonians that are just 

getting by with high costs on everything. Please back off! 

Farmers and ranchers are some of the hardest working people I know and they 

should be getting advantages, not disadvantages. PLEASE DO NOT put this bill 

through! 

 

Sincerely, 

Brandi Stone 

Douglas County resident 

Home of 51 years 


